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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Matthew Baerwalde <Mattb@snoqualmietribe.us>

Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2016 12:15 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Automatic reply: Notice of Application - East Lake Sammamish Segment 2B Shoreline 

Substantial Development Permit (SSDP2016-00415)

Hello, 

 

I will be out of the office on Holiday Break until January 3rd, 2017. I apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

Sincerely, 

Matt Baerwalde 

 

Exhibit 44
SSDP2016-00415

005408


